
 
 

 
Just another day in the office. Thatôs 
what last Friday was ð just another 
ñordinaryò day at Agape. Fridays are 
typically quiet, and last Friday was no 
different.   
 
Early in the afternoon, Client Advocate 
Shirley received a phone call from a 
young woman, ñJane,ñ seeking an  
abortion.  Shirley explained that we 

donôt perform or refer for abortions, but 
that she could come to Agape to get 
information on all her options and 
have  
a free ultrasound.   
 
Jane did come to Agape later that  
afternoon, still determined to have an 
abortion, but willing to talk and have 
the ultrasound.   When the ultrasound  
image popped up on the screen, not 
one, but two sacs with a tiny baby in 
each was clearly visible.   

Jane didnôt need any explanation or 
any more talk; her heart was changed 
instantly, and two precious lives were  
saved.   
Just another day at the office; just  
another day at Agape.   
 
Praising God for this life-saving  
ministry, 
 
 
Jo Markham                                                                                                                   
Executive Director 

{ǳƳƳŜǊ нлмп bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 

Just Another Day 

A Safe Place to Land  
 
Homa Tomas moved to Round Rock from Connecticut when she was six-and-a
-half months pregnant to be with her husband. After trying a different  
Pregnancy Center, Homa found Agape, and knew immediately it was a spe-
cial place. But, it wasnôt until after her child was born that Homa received the  
life-changing help she truly needed.  
  
ñI could tell that the people who worked there were there because it had meaning 
for them, not just to get a paycheck,ò Homa said. ñI felt really lucky to find Agape.ò  

After she started staying home with her baby, however, Homa began to feel overwhelmed, stressed and anxious. So, she 

turned to the people she trusted most.  

ñI started going to counseling through Agape, and started taking the Woman to Woman classes with Nancy,ò she said. ñThey 

helped me re-establish a connection with God, with my husband and with my family.ò  

Today Homa continues counseling and participates in Mommy Time classes at Agape, saying, ñIôm in a much better place 
thanks to Agapeôs help and support.ò  At Agape, we are always thankful to be a safe place for mothers and children to land 

in the arms of God.  



A Beautiful Day  for a 5K 

 

On April 5, More than 225 people laced up their shoes at Old Settlers Park in Round Rock to raise awareness and funds for 
Agapeôs ministry.  Thanks to our many sponsors who helped underwrite this amazing event, and to The Fellowship in Round 
Rock for all their hard work in putting this on. You helped us raise almost $8,000 for our ministry. Thank you!  

 

Thanks to our 2014 Sponsors!  

 
Baby Bottle  

has moved!  
 

We have rescheduled our  2014 
Baby Bottle Campaign to coincide 
with Respect Life Month in  
October. So, mark your calendars!  

We are excited about this yearôs 
campaign and all the lives we know 
will be savedð and enhancedð

because of it.  
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Bottle drive, contact Miranda at  

Miranda@agapeprc.org.  

 


